
 
MIDDLE EAST TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY 

Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering 
 

 
TO THE ATTENTION OF 

Ph.D. STUDENTS 
 

ALL Ph.D. STUDENTS WHO WILL TAKE* THE 
Ph.D. QUALIFYING EXAMINATION 

 
in November 2019 

 
MUST APPLY TO THE DEPARTMENT  

NOT LATER THAN 
 

October 4, 2019 (16:30)** 

 
The application forms can be obtained from Room D-116, (or 
from the departmental webpage), and must be submitted to Ms. 
Özlem Gezer (Room D-107) by the applicant in person. 
 
The tentative start date for the written examinations is November 
6, 2019. The detailed exam schedule will be announced later. 
 
* Students who will take the exam for the second time must also 
apply. 
** Applications after the due date/time will not be accepted.    

 
COMMITTEE FOR THE 

Ph.D. QUALIFYING EXAMINATIONS 


